We have been staying very busy all the up to the end!  This week we had May crowing and honored Mary with some very beautiful flowers, two story tellers came to tell us some silly stories, we read two new stories as a class, learned about irregular verbs, and went on a field trip.  We are holding on as we finish up these last few weeks so we can really enjoy our summer break!        
During Reading, we will read two stories “Half-Chicken” and “The Lion and the Mouse.”  As we read we will work on our comprehension skills.  We will also work on cause/effect and point of view.  There will be new high frequency words to learn and we will discuss new vocabulary words. Our Spelling words are words with prefixes re-, un-, over-, pre- and mis-.  The test will be on Friday. 
During English we will learn about irregular action verbs.  We will talk about verbs like run, come, sit, hide and tell.  These verbs are irregular because we cannot just add the ending –ed to make them in past tense.  We actually have to change the entire spelling of the word.  We are already doing this most of time, but we need to be aware these words are out there.
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In Math we will start a new chapter on multiplication.  We will just touch the basics and in third grade we will begin to master this skill.

In Religion class we will complete Chapter16, We Gather for the Celebration of Eucharist.  We will talk about First Communion and how special this day was.
During Theme time we will continue to work on Lego Wedo projects.  We have been creating some pretty neat things and we love showing the class our creations.
Have a great weekend!  
Important Dates: 
May 6 – NO SCHOOL only 2nd grade
May 15 – pen pal lunch 
May 21 – Awards Assembly for lower grades at 2
May 22 – Last Day out at 2





